
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2, 2017 

 

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends, 

Happy New Year!  We hope you enjoyed your Christmas also. It's that time of year when many come 

to church for the first or second time. Hopefully, some of them know the Saviour now! 

2016 Fruit to Your Account 

 Saved during personal soul winning: 35 

 Bibles given:  205 

 Churches planted: 3 

Thousands of tracts were given, many were given assurance of salvation, and many were saved 

during preaching. 

We can't thank you enough for your prayers and support. I believe that there is much more fruit that 

we will see in Heaven from last year's labors. Only He knows. I know this:  it's worth it all.  

In Christ,  

Simeon and Susie Hudson 

 

 


